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Genevieve Mati

From: Peter Crawley-Boevey <peter@theessentialstory.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 15 February 2018 4:04 PM
To: auDA Policy Review
Subject: direct .au domain names.

This is an appalling idea. It will simply be confusing for the general public, open to abuse by fake news generators and 
other internet scammers. The only people that stand to benefit are people like me who sell domain names and i don’t 
want it. 
 
Kind regards, 
Peter Crawley-Boevey     
Producer and Storyteller 
The Essential Story - video production 
Storytelling is the most powerful way to put ideas into the world - Robert McKee 
  
p. 0424 884 993    
Melbourne Australia    
  
peter@theessentialstory.com.au 
www.theessentialstory.com.au 
   
  
 
If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential 
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not 
disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this 
e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that 
disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited. Read more 
 Think before you print. 
 
 
 


